
 

 

 
 
 
Re: Thursday 13th May – Eid update 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
Many staff and pupils will be celebrating Eid tomorrow. The school will be operating with a 
reduced staff body. 
 
Pupils in Year 10 and 11 will be working remotely from home on this date. Independent 
learning tasks have been uploaded to Google Classroom for them to complete. Please get in 
contact with the school if there are any issues with accessing this work. 
 
All pupils must be back in school as usual on Friday 14th May. 
 
Eid Mubarak to all families celebrating this week. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
J McQuaid 
Head Teacher 
 

Wednesday, 12 May 2021 


